
From:Steve Hooper Landscapes
Sent:Tue, 2 Feb 2021 15:35:31 +0000 (GMT)
To:Planningtrees
Subject:Re: Application Incomplete Letter for Application No TPP/0092/21
Importance:Normal

Hello,  

I have spoken to our tree surgeon about this and we would like to clarify the 
specification:  

Reduce height and spread of crown by 30% - remove approximately 3-4m all the way 
around the crown.  

It doesn't look like the tree has ever been reduced so it is a very large tree that overhangs 
the gardens and blocks light to the houses. Our client is keen to cut it back as much as 
possible but we have recommended 30% rather than pollarding or anything more major. 
The reduction is to allow more light through and to keep it at a more appropriate size 

Let me know if you have any further questions.  

Thanks, 
Alys 
 

Steve Hooper Landscapes and Treework
DESIGN – LANDSCAPING – TREE SURGERY

6 Barrington Rd
London
N8 8QS

0208 340 6041

info@stevehooperlandscapes.co.uk
www.stevehooperlandscapes.co.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

On 29/01/2021 14:45 planningtrees@barnet.gov.uk wrote: 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Please see letter attached in respect of your recent application at 5 Skipton Close. 
Kind regards 

Planning Trees Admin 

http://www.stevehooperlandscapes.co.uk
mailto:planningtrees@barnet.gov.uk
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This email and any attachments to it are intended solely for the individual to whom it is 
addressed. It may contain sensitive or confidential material and should be handled 
accordingly. However, it is recognised that, as an intended recipient of this email, you 
may wish to share it with those who have a legitimate interest in the contents. 

If you have received this email in error and you are not the intended recipient you must 
not disclose, distribute, copy or print any of the information contained or attached within 
it, all copies must be deleted from your system. Please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst we take reasonable steps to identify software viruses, any attachments to this 
email may contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. No 
liability can be accepted, and you should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks 
before opening any documents. 

Please note: Information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004. 

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com 


